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June	21,	2022	
	
Dallas	Schroeder	
Elbert	County	Clerk	&	Recorder	
Elections	Division	
PO	Box	37	
Kiowa,	CO		80117	
	
Dear	Mr.	Schroeder,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Board	of	Education	of	the	Douglas	County	School	District	RE-1,	please	accept	
this	letter	as	formal	notification	of	the	District’s	possible	participation	in	the	November	8,	
2022	coordinated	election	through	the	Elbert		County	Clerk	and	Recorder	in	compliance	with	
C.R.S.	§	1-7-116(5).	Referred	measures	are	currently	under	consideration	by	the	Board	of	
Education	 and	 inclusion	 will	 be	 determined	 prior	 to	 the	 ballot	 certification	 deadline	 of	
September	9,	2022.					
		
The	Board	of	Education	would	 like	to	request	an	Intergovernmental	Agreement	 from	the	
County	for	consideration	at	their	regular	meeting	on	August	23,	2022.		
	
Please	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions.	Thank	you	for	your	cooperation	and	assistance.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
Ronnae,	Board	Assistant	Secretary	
Board	of	Education	
	
cc:		Rhonda	Braun,	Elections	Manager	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


